
 

 

Quality Assurance Assessment (QAS) 

Payment and Member Level Detail Report 
 

Attention Nursing Facilities: 

 

AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care Plus has processed and disbursed payments for the 4th quarter 

2023 Nursing Facility QAS payments based on the amounts provided to us by MDHHS. Member 

level detail reports were also distributed via secure email to nursing facilities based on our 

current contact information. If your nursing facility did not receive a report and would like to 

receive one, please complete the following information and send it via: 

 

• Email:  MIMMPPNM@amerihealthcaritas.com  

• Fax:  1-248-663-7955. 

 

 
 
Facility Name(s) 
and NPI 
number(s) 
(For additional space use 
a second copy of this 
form) 

Facility Name NPI Number 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Contact Name  

Contact Title  

Contact Email  

Contact Phone #  

Contact Fax #  

 

If you have any questions, please email our Provider Network Account department at 

MIMMPPNM@amerihealthcaritas.com. Thank you for partnering with us in the care of our 

members.  
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